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Friday 6th January 2023 

Happy New Year.  

 

It has been a pleasure to receive such a warm welcome at Pensilva. Within minutes 
of  being stood outside in the rain welcoming the children, I felt part of the school 
community.  

Thank you to  everyone who has taken the time to introduce themselves and to 
wish me well. I’m sure that as the days and weeks go by, I will be able to meet more 
of you in person.   

As a school, we are so proud of the way children have returned to school. They   
arrived with smiles on their faces and with an eagerness to learn. As I’ve visited 
each classroom this week, the children have been keen to share their learning. 
They have a clear love of learning and take pride in their achievements.   

I am looking forward to working with our dedicated staff team and governors to  
continue to provide the environment for all children to thrive. I hope like me, you are 
looking forward to a successful 2023 for everyone at Pensilva Primary School. 
 
Mr Matt Davies  

 
 
 

 
 
12th January — Year 6 parents meeting for end of KS2 assessment 
12th, 19th and 26th January—reception and Year 1 balance ability 
13th January— Cross-country race 
3rd February—Cross country race 
10th February—Last day of term 
13th—17th February—Half term 
20th February—Children return to school 
3rd March—Cross country race 
20th March—Class photographs 
29th March—Whole school trip to Paignton Zoo 
31st March—Last day of term 
3rd—14th April—Easter holiday 
17th April—Children return to school 
1st May—Bank holiday. School closed 
8th May—Bank holiday. School closed 
26th May—Last day of term 
29th May—2nd June—Half term 
5th June—Children return to school 
9th and 12th June—INSET days. School closed 
3rd—7th July—Year 6 residential to Barton Hall 
21st July—last day of term 
24th and 25th July—INSET days. School closed 

Attendance 
 

Wrens 95% Doves  100%   Puffins  95%   Buzzards  80% 
 
Whole school 92% 



After school clubs—starting week commencing 9th January (unless stated below) 
 

Monday 
 

Choir       3.15– 4pm with Mrs Noblett. KS2 only.   
 
       
       Tuesday 
  
Multiskills      3.15-4.15pm with Kixx Cornwall Years   
       Reception—2  
 
Mindfulness     3.15-4pm with Mrs Palfrey. Years 3-5 
 
Art       3.15-4pm with Miss Thomas. Years Reception-4 
 
 
       Thursday 
 
Dodgeball      3.15-4.15pm with Mr Jones. All years  
 
 
       Friday 
 
Lego and construction    3.15-3.50pm with Miss King. All years 
 
Sports hall athletics    3.15-4pm with Mr Davies. All years 
 
 
Please email secretary@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk if you would like to sign your child/ren up 
to any of the above clubs.  


